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Mr Anthony Timbrel! 
Chief Executive Officer 
DBCT Management Pty Ltd 
PO Box 7823 Waterfront Place 
Brisbane Qld 4001 

Dear Mr Timbrell 

DBCT 2018 Modification DAAU-Decision 

On 21 June 2018, the Queensland Competition Authority made a decision to approve DBCTM's 2018 Modification 

draft amending access undertaking. 

A summary of the QCA's review of the 2018 Modification DAAU is in the attached decision notice dated 21 June 

2018. The notice includes a brief overview of the basis of our assessment and our main findings. 

If you have any questions about this decision notice, please contact Ms Clotilde Belanger on 3222 0587 or by email 

at clotilde.belanger@qca.org.au 

Yours sincerely < 

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

Level 27, 145 Ann Street, Brisbane Q 4000 
GPO Box 2257, Brisbane Q 4001 
Tel (07) 3222 0555 
www.qca.org.au 
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